
FRMA families, 
 
Please be aware of these important announcements this week: 
 
Teacher Appreciation-Parent Sign up Form 
Teacher Appreciation Week is celebrated during the first full week of May. One of the ways we 
are celebrating our staff that week is to hold a day of treats on Friday, May 9th. If you would like 
to show your appreciation to our teachers and staff by bringing a snack to share on that day, 
please click here. Thank you for considering recognizing our dedicated staff. 
 
BPAC  
The Bilingual Parent Advisory Council (BPAC) will have their final meeting of the school year on 
Thursday, May 1st, from 6:00 P.M-7:30 P.M. at the Admin Center, 310 Seminary Ave., Aurora, IL 
60505. If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Rita Guzman, Executive Director of 
Language Acquisition at rguzman@d131.org  
 
EA Dads 
All East Aurora dads are invited to the EA Dads group who will meet at the Resilience Education 
Center, 417 Fifth St., Aurora, IL, on Thursday, May 1st from 8:45 A.M-9:45 A.M.  
 
All Youth Leadership Project Summer Program 
The Resilience Education Center (REC), 417 Fifth St., Aurora, IL., will have a summer program 
for 6-8th grade students from June 9th-July 3rd. The program takes place on Monday through 
Thursday from 12:30-2:30 P.M. Join us this summer in exploring fun learning activities while 
becoming a youth leader. Snacks and transportation will be provided!  
 
To register, click this link by May 9th, 2025! 
 
For more information, email nbonner@talentedtenthss.org or call DeJoie Simmons, MPA (630) 
294-5133. See the All Youth Leadership Project Flyer here. 
 
NJHS Induction Ceremony 
Parents of students being inducted to the National Junior Honor Society (NJHS) are invited to 
attend the ceremony on Thursday, May 1st from 5:30 P.M-7:00 P.M. at our school gymnasium.  
 
Have a great week! 
 
Brian Valek 
Principal 
Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy 
bvalek@d131.org 
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